
VOK President’s Report for Additional Assigned Duties 

July 28, 2025 

David Baker, President 

Completed or In Process 

 Attended/Led Tuesday morning staff meetings 

 Approved quote for fire department radios 

 Met with Pete multiple times – various zoning and economic development items 

 Met with Denyon Homes representative 

o Engineering costs 

o Timeline 

o Potential TID/TIF district 

 Developed Budget Guidelines/Expectations Worksheet 

 Met with John on budget planning 

 Phone calls re Riverside Ambulance/Kronenwetter Fire Department relationship 

 Misc. phone calls from/assistance to Village residents 

 Review and made recommendations for potential FIN-004 amendments 

 Email to Senator Tomczyk and Representative Jacobson re changes in the utility tax in the 

recently passed state budget and any potential impacts on VOK shared revenue 

 Reviewed FIN-003 

Upcoming 

 TID #1 – Analysis and Recommendations (Upcoming RDA and APC Meeting) 

 Potential TID #5 Concept Development Work 

 Follow up on Attorney RFP 

 


